We Are Fed up With Being
Marginalised

Commonwealth Day is 11 March
2024 #CommonwealthDay

This year, in 2024, The Commonwealth Disabled People’s Forum are working
hard to get all Commonwealth Governments to agree on a Disability Inclusion
Action Plan at CHOGM in Samoa in October 2024.

The more than 400 million disabled people/people with disabilities really need
a step change in implementing disability rights as part of the Commonwealth
Heads of Government communicase on One Resilient Common Future.
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https://commonwealthdpf.org/disability-inclusion-action-plan/
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